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March 01,2023
MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR by The Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

MEETING WITH THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS 
REGARDING THE FOREST LAND USE PLAN (FLUP) 
IMPLEMENTATION

Forwarded is the memorandum dated February 06, 2023 from CENRO Roxas, 
Palawan in compliance with the memorandum instruction dated December 28, 2022.

Please be informed that a conference meeting was held last February 03,2023 
together with four (4) LGU, MENRO’s within the administrative jurisdiction of the said 
CENRO such as, Araceli, Dumaran, Roxas and San Vicente, Palawan. An action plan was also 
formulated during the conference. Attached also are the photo documentation.

For information and record.
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